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THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE

Monday
Wildwise visiting Divisions
9,10,11,12 in morning
Girls Handball Practice at lunch
recess
Gramma Clifton drumming with
Divisions 9,3,7 in the afternoon

Tuesday
Boys Handball Practice
Spirit Club at lunch recess (gr.3-5)
Girls Handball Game at Colwood

Wednesday
Choir at lunch
Gramma Clifton drumming with
Divisions 9,1,2 in the afternoon
Boys Handball game at
Millstream

Thursday
Peer Helper Training Day
Diversity Club at lunch recess

Friday
Remembrance Day Assembly at
10:45
CHOMP - Panago

Nov. 11 - Remembrance Day
Nov. 12 - PAC meeting
Nov. 13 - Girls Handball game at home
Nov. 14 - Boys handball game at home
Nov. 15 - CHOMP - Mucho Burrito
Nov. 19 - Girls Handball Jamboree
Nov. 20 - Boys handball Jamboree
Nov. 21 - Early Dismissal for Student
Conferences
Nov. 22 - Professional Development Day
Nov. 29 - CHOMP - Subway

UPCOMING DATES 

Our Remembrance Day ceremony is going to be November 8th at 10:45
am.   This is an important assembely where students and staff reflect on
the contributions and sacrifices made by Canadian Armed Forces.  As
many of our community members are past and present members of the
Canadian Forces we would like to extend a welcome to those parents who
would like to be at the assembly.  We have limited seating so please reach
out to Ms. Sagodi via email by Wednesday: dsagodi@sd62.bc.ca to reserve
a seat.

REMEMBRANCE DAY CEREMONY

 LOST AND FOUND

Our Lost and Found is once again full of
items.  Please have your student look for
any clothing items they may have left at
school.  Parents are also welcome to come
into the school and look for students items.
It is helpful if you label students jackets and
sweaters.
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Dear Parents,
 
We’re thrilled to announce that the Scholastic Book Fair is coming up! This is a great chance for
students to explore and enjoy new books, and there are exciting opportunities for everyone to get
involved and even win prizes.
 
Each class has a scheduled time to preview and shop during their regular library period. Please
check with your child’s teacher to find out their scheduled shopping day. Students may bring home
a "wish list" after their visit, but there is no obligation to make a purchase. We encourage you to
review their wish list together to make choices that best suit your family’s preferences (we all know
how tempting those extra bookmarks can be!). 
 
We’ll also hold a “quiet shopping” time for students who may feel more comfortable in a calmer
environment. And if a book happens to sell out, rest assured we can place an order to have it
available quickly.
 
To add some extra fun, we’ll be drawing one name from each class to win a book. Additionally,
students who attend any of the after-school shopping times with a parent will have a chance to win
an extra prize!
 
**Book Fair Hours:**
- During most students regularly scheduled library times
- Tuesday: Open at lunch
- Wednesday: Open at lunch, and after school from 2:45 to 3:15
- Early Dismissal Day: Open after school until 5:45 pm
 
If you have any specific book preferences or limits, please feel free to email your child’s teacher
directly.
 If you wish to volunteer on Thursday the 21st, please email me at 
Taconstable@sd62.bc.ca
 Thank you for supporting our book fair and encouraging a love of reading at home. We look forward
to seeing you there!
 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.ca/bf/crystalviewschool

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR IS COMING SOON
NOV 18TH-21ST
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